
Friends of Armenia has recently been approached by a local cultural group, who are helping 
those displaced from Artskah restart their cultural activities. 
This particular group is called Children for Artsakh, who are a ten member group of teenage 
girl dancers, who have been performing in Artsakh and after relocation have now restarted 
their group, since their instructor is also here. 
As they have left all their dresses etc in Artaksh they have to start a new wardrobe and have 
asked us to go and see them. we have been impressed by the instructor and the young girls.  
They plan to have two sets of custumes and pair of stage dance shoes. Friends of Armenia 
will be funding what they need. 
 


